
 
 

 

 
Calling all teachers of science! 

 
                   Are you ready to look at your teaching with fresh eyes? 
 
Do you wish you could do something more with the tired activities that clog your 

schemes of work? 
 

Then ‘Getting Practical’ is the course for you! 
 
This course could transform the effectiveness of your classroom practice and 
help improve your learners’ experience of practical science. It will show you how 
to plan, rehearse and stage your practical activities to produce learning outcomes 
with impact. 
 
Networking and discussing best practice is an important part of any teacher’s 
professional development. Getting Practical is a reflective course, exploring the 
pedagogy behind practical science teaching, linking ‘hands-on’ with ‘minds-on’. 
 
Participants will be introduced to new ways to evaluate their own teaching and 
receive advice on using the ‘staging tool’ to manage the preparation and analysis 
of practical science sessions. 

Monday 14 June 
9:30 am to 3:30pm at Losehill Hall 

Refreshments and lunch are included and it is all free – training and food! 
 
For more information contact Sarah Wilks, Learning Development Officer, 01433 
622464 sarah.wilks@peakdistrict.gov.uk or to make a booking then please 
contact Sue Field or Margot Seymour our Learning Administrators on 01433 
622472 or email them at training.losehill@peakdistrict.gov.uk. 
 
For more information, visit www.gettingpractical.org.uk. 
 

 


